

20th October 2015

Dear parents/carers

WoW Scheme

Term 2's badge can be earned by walking on any four Tuesdays in term 2. Each Tuesday team captains will mark off on their sheets those children who say they have walked that day. At the end of the term badges will be awarded to those children who have walked on any four Tuesdays in the term.

Hopefully this will continue to remind children and parents of the benefits of regular exercise.

Regards

Mrs J Hutchinson Assistant Head Teacher

Partner

School







20th October 2015

Dear parents/carers

WoW Scheme

Term 2's badge can be earned by walking on any four Tuesdays in term 2. Each Tuesday team captains will mark off on their sheets those children who say they have walked that day. At the end of the term badges will be awarded to those children who have walked on any four Tuesdays in the term.

Hopefully this will continue to remind children and parents of the benefits of regular exercise.

Regards

Mrs J Hutchinson Assistant Head Teacher

Partner

School



